
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th November, 2023 

To, 

The Corporate Relationship Department, 

BSE Limited 

1st Floor, PJ Towers, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400 001 
 

Ref: BSE Scrip Code – 543709  Ref: Symbol – GARGI 
 

Sub: Clarification on price movement  
 

Ref: BSE Announcement – Clarification sought from PNGS Gargi Fashion Jewellery Ltd dated 09th 

November, 2023 
 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 

With reference to the above subject regarding clarification sought in connection with significant 

movement in price of Company’s  scrip, we would like to inform you that the Company has disclosed 

and shall ensure to disclose  all required information/announcement  to the Stock Exchange and has 

not withheld any information /announcement including any impended information, pursuant to 

Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, which in 

our opinion may have a bearing on the price behavior in the scrip of the Company. 
 

Therefore, the significant movement in price of the scrip of the Company is purely due to market 

conditions and market driven and beyond the control of the Company. 

 

Kindly take this on your records please. 
 

Thanking you, 
 

Yours sincerely, 

For PNGS Gargi Fashion Jewellery Limited 

 

 

Bhargavi Kulkarni 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

ICSI M. No. A63292 
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